
Eagle View PAC Minutes 

January 12, 2022 

The Zoom meeting was called to order by Santina Spencer at 6:32.   

In Attendance 

 Jana Relf, Santina Spencer, Crystal Pollard, Janine Rimek, Zoe Urquhart, Carly Milloy,  

Dina Christoff, Krystina Webb, Jordana Beattie, Meredith Walker, Kyle Gale 

Welcomed by Santina Spencer 

Principal’s Report: 

 First full week back is going well- attendance seems pretty good at this point.  

 A few minor changes have been in accordance to the new COVID Protocols- focus is on spacing 

the students out outside. The school is hoping to start some inside options for recess periods as 

well.  These may start as early as next week.  

 Art Starts is booked for May at this point.  Hopefully it can be held outdoors.  

 Pink, White and Red Day is being planned for Valentine’s Day. 

 Family Literacy Day is January 27th- plans TBA. 

 

Woodworking Kit Requests: The PAC voted in favour of spending up to $1140 towards Woodworking 

Kits. Six classes will receive the kits (the cost of 1 of the kits was already covered by the school.)   

Treasurer’s Report: 

 We have received gaming funds for this year.  We have spent about $900 from gaming funds this 

year to cover events like Welcome Back, Halloween Stations, Christmas etc.   

 $1100 is being reserved  for the Art Starts Program if we can do it this year.   

 We can only save up to 3 years’ worth of gaming funds, so we may need to make some purchases 

out of this fund before the end of the school year.  

Fun Lunches: We are still looking for vendors- many places are not available due to staffing issues. As we 

continue to look for vendors, keep in mind that we need vendors who will label the lunches for us.  If a 

vendor can also deliver, that would be an added bonus.  

Parent Education Fund: We have received the $250 grant. We will book the workshop Learning Curve on 

Challenging Behaviours in Young Children.  Zoe is working on finding a date that works for the presenter 

and confirming the booking.  

 



Fundraising:  

 Our Bottle Drive was last Saturday- we are just waiting to hear how much we raised.  It was an 

easy fundraiser that we learned a couple things from. We will consider doing a second one in 

the spring 

 We are looking into the Value Village- Spring Cleaning Fundraiser for after Spring Break.  Santina 

is looking into this and will report back.   

Discussion Items:  

 A general discussion was had about the playground zones that have been put in place.   The 

school’s Joint Health and Safety Committee has planned for the playground zones to be in place 

for 5 weeks and then will reassess the situation.   

 A general discussion regarding COVID-19 was had.  We discussed our feelings and concerns 

regarding this ever changing situation.  We discussed how we can best support each other, our 

teachers and our children. Connection and communication are important at this time.  Be sure 

to communicate with your child’s teacher if you have questions or concerns during this time.   

The meeting was adjourned by Santina Spencer at 7:47.  

 


